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Dear Parent/Carer, 

February has arrived already and what a busy month it is going to be here at Condorrat Primary! 

 

Fèis na Nigheanan/Girls Festival. 

Twenty-one P5 girls are going along to this event at Broadwood on the 1st of February, where they will take part in 

football,  netball, rugby and dance activities.  

 

Eadar Ghluasad Clas 7/P7 Transition Events. 

A group of P7 pupils will be taking part in the Maths Challenge at Greenfaulds on the 7th of February. All P7 pupils 

completed a block of STEM lesson in January, with two sessions taking place in the Science Dept. at Greenfaulds. I am 

delighted to say that the staff at Greenfaulds were hugely impressed with the efort, attitude and behaviour of our 

pupils – well done! 

 

Cluaidh Anns A Chlas/Clyde in the Classroom. 

Our two P6 classes are looking after brown trout eggs in their hatchery at the moment, checking the water 

temperatures very carefully daily. They are thouroughly enjoying this experience and are taking their responsibilities 

very seriously. Once the eggs are hatched the children will release the trout into the Luggie. Watch twitter for updates! 

 

Duais John Muir/John Muir Award. 

Pupils in P6 & P7 are visiting Palacerigg on the 31st of January as part of the John Muir Award. They will be following 

some of the trails to see conservation in action and talking to staff in the ‘Watch us Grow’ area. 

 

Seachdain na Gàidhlig/World Gaelic Week. 

International Gaelic week runs from 19th to 25th Febraury this year.  Please keep an eye on the school ‘X’ account to see 

what the classes and the nursery will be doing that week. Information about other Gaelic events in NLC and elsewhere 

have also been shared with families through Groupcall and can be found on their social media pages. 

 

Fèis Dhràma Ghlaschu 2024/Glasgow Gaelic Drama Festival 2024 

We are delighted to be hosting this event in the school on Thursday 29th February.  8 other GME schools will be visiting 

our school to showcase their Gaelic plays and P2G class will represent our school.  Further information on this event will 

be shared with P2G parents as soon as possible.  

 

Làithean-saora/Mid Term Break. 
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Please remember that the school is closed to pupils on Monday 12th, Tuesday the 13th  and Wednesday the 14th of 

February for the mid-term break, and a staff in-service day. 

 

Disco Bhaileintin/Valentines Disco. 

This takes place on Thursday the 15th of February, the first day back after the mid-term break. The P1-P3 disco takes 

place between 6:30pm and 7:30pm, The P4-P7 disco takes place from 7:45pm to 9pm. Raffle tickets will be sold in school 

the week before. 

 

Dealbhan Sgoile/School Photo Day. 

Individual photos shall be taken on the 20th of February. Communication will come home soon about this. Please return 

the slip to request a photo when you receive it. Please note that there is no obligation to purchase these photos. Big 

smiles needed on the day!  

 

Latha Smaoineachaidh na Cruinne/World Thinking Day. 

This takes place on the of 22nd of February. Brownies, Rainbows and Guides are welcome to wear their uniforms to 

school on the day. 

 

Comhairle nam Pàrantan/Parent Council. 

Our next Parent Council meeting is scheduled for Monday 5th of February. If you want to be involved please email the 

Parent Council at Condorratoc@gmail.com  

 

Farpais Burns/Burns Competition. 

This takes place on Saturday the 17th of February and pupils are busy practising with Mrs MacLean and Mrs Thomson in 

the hope of taking part. We are very grateful to them both for giving us their time so generously. 

 

Latha Gun Aodach Sgoile/Non Uniform Day. 

This month this will be on Friday the 23rd of February, if your child wants to take part. Donations are welcomed. 

 

Am Bòrd Òir/Golden Table. 

P6E & P6G sat at the Golden Table in January, after setting an excellent example to the rest of the school with their 

good manners – well done! The next sitting is the 29th of February. 

 

Deitichean Cudtromach/Dates to Note. 

March is also going to be very busy! Looking ahead here are some dates you may wish to note! 

 

World Book day  7th March 

Parents’ Evening  13th March 

Comic Relief  15th March 

Open Afternoon  27th March 

Spring Tea  27th March 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you wish further information regarding any aspect of this newsletter, or indeed 

any school matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julie-Ann Price,  

Head Teacher. 
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